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● Basic Photoshop and Poster-making Workshop: One of the major events held
by CompSoc was the basic Photoshop and Poster-making workshop,
conducted on October 10, 2018 by Anson Thomas from 2nd Chemistry at IRC
Lab, St. Stephen’s College. The workshop witnessed a turnout of around 20
students.



● Interactive Workshop on Cybersecurity and Digital Privacy: An Interactive
session on Cybersecurity and Digital Privacy was conducted in association
with TedSHARK Labs on January 25th, 2019 at OCLT, St. Stephen’s College.
The workshop was organized by Mr. Archie Jackson, an alumnus of the college.
Students were introduced to the nuances of cybersecurity, social engineering,
ethical hacking, deep web and digital privacy. The event was a huge success
with almost 40 participants.





● Newsletters: Throughout the academic year, the Newsletter team, consisting of
senior members Anson Thomas, Kshitij Chauhan and Vatsala Srivastava
circulated the Compsoc Newsletter on a weekly basis. The newsletter
contained information and news related to the latest topics from the world of
technology , computer science, gaming. It also featured articles written by
students, and had 130 subscribers.






